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August 19, 2018   Corn peeler at Village Gagnon Park. 

Sweet corn was abundant.  Denis Pommainville was in 
charge of the cooking. More than 200 people attended 
during the day. 

Alain Daze was demonstrating his portable sawmill. Many 
of the white pine planks cut with this machine are now 
part of the interior walls of the Pommainville Heritage 
House, in the background.

Demonstration of an old-fashioned threshing machine. 
Bernard Gagnon, in his blue shirt, remembers the 
threshing chores that were part of his youth in Gagnon.  



June 10, 2018   Annual picnic at Village Gagnon Park 

Photo of the Armand and Yvonne Pommainville family in 
front of the heritage house in the park. 

2nd row: Rejean and Roger Pommainville 

1st place: Denis Pommainville, Jeanne Daze, and Andre 
Pommainville. Absent from the photo: Richard 
Pommainville. 

April 8, 2018   At the Annual General Meeting at the Buffet 
des Continents de Gatineau, we had the honour of 
welcoming Mr. Paul Gagnon as a guest speaker.  
A former bush pilot and author of an exciting book, he 
shared with us his very interesting background in the field 
of civil aviation in Quebec, Canada and abroad. 



June 2016  It was not always hot for the annual picnic.  
In 2016, coats had to be worn and without the 
canvases installed on the morning of the picnic around 
the tent, the participants would have been frozen to the 
bone. 

May 15, 2015 Several members of the chapter
Ontario/Outaouais of the Gagnon and Belzile 
Families Association are also part of the group 
''Les Amis Du Village Gagnon''. Every year, 
hundreds of volunteer hours are counted to 
improve the Village Gagnon site. 

June 2014  At the annual picnic, a weather vane 
representing Gagnon's school on a scale was presented 
to participants by Nathaniel and Ida Gagnon's living family 
members. From left to right: Denis, Philippe, Bernard and 
Gaston Gagnon. Absent from the photo: Eudore Gagnon.




